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ARDNAMURCHAN LIGHTHOUSE TRUST — LETTER OF SUPPORT

Please accept this letter as the Northern Lighthouse Board's (NLB) formal
support for the Ardnamurchan Lighthouse Trust's (ALT) application to Highland
Council for the transfer of ownership of the site currently occupied by ALT from
the Council to ALT.

NLB places a great deal of importance on the preservation and sharing of its
remarkable history and cooperates with a number of organisations to promote
heritage initiatives including the Northern Lighthouse Heritage Trust, Scottish
Natural Heritage, Museum of Scottish Lighthouses, Shetland Amenity Trust,
North Ronaldsay Trust and South Rhins Community Development Trust as well
as ALT. The proposed development by ALT of this historically significant site
into a sustainable resource for the local community which will provide a welcome
boost for the local economy is fully endorsed.



